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ATTENDANCE: 
Members Present: Mark Brandenburg, Craig Sturla, Grey Wilson and Jason Sutton 
      
Staff Present:  Richard Durr, Greenways & Natural Lands Division Manager 
   David Martin, Public Works Engineering, Professional Engineer 
     
LOCATION:  Seminole County Softball Complex     
   2200 North Street, Altamonte Springs, FL  32714  
 
TIME:   Mark Brandenburg called the meeting to order at 7:30 a.m. 
 
Previous Minutes – Craig Sturla made a motion to approve the minutes to the 
September 19, 2018, Trails Subcommittee meeting.   Grey Wilson seconded the motion.  
The motion passed unanimously.  
 
OLD BUSINESS:  

 Paved Trail Status Updates  

o SWT south to Orange County line – Mr. Martin confirmed this project is 

complete. 

o CST missing link and downtown Oviedo – Mr. Martin stated the design 

documents for the missing link are being updated.  The final agreement 

with the School Board has been executed, with the City of Winter Springs 

to remain. 

o Lake Monroe Loop - Mr. Martin indicated the BCC selected an alignment 

and work continues on revisions to the 30% documents. 

 Rolling Hills Update – This item was skipped – an update was given at the last 

meeting so new info was discussed. 

 Paddling Trails Status & Plans For Future: After discussion, Mr. Durr indicated 

that a request will be made to the County’s webmaster to make the ‘Trails Map’ 

link more apparent on the page, as well as highlight the title on the paragraph 

describing the County’s Blueways. 

 Mountain Biking Trails Updates – Mr. Durr’s update included that the agreement 

has been drafted by the Seminole County Attorney’s Office, has been reviewed by 

staff and staff is responding to questions from the CAO. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 Altamonte Springs Trail Projects & Interconnects – Brett Blackadar: 

Mr. Blackadar had to cancel his presentation & will reschedule for a future 

meeting. 
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OTHER BUSINESS: 

 Mr. Wilson discussed the desire to address future trail connections and 

possibilities within the northwest area of the County.  Mr. Durr will bring a print of 

the Trails Master Plan to the next meeting for discussion purposes. 

 
The meeting was adjourned by Mark Brandenburg at 8:30 a.m. 
 


